November 1965 Journal

Victoria Picnic is Huge Success

L.U. 230, Victoria, B.C. – It is a pleasure to report that Unit 2 in Nanaimo held a very successful picnic, and all attending thoroughly enjoyed themselves. The activities consisted of various races, contests and games for children and adults. The children, especially, enjoyed the free pop and ice cream. The adults also helped themselves to the refreshments. 


I believe the most enjoyable feature for the adults was the chance to meet and enjoy the association of old friends. We wish to thank the members of Unit 2 who worked hard to organize the wonderful picnic. 


We call the attention of the Brothers to the date of November 26 at which time we are going to hold our annual banquet at the Union Centre. It is on a Friday, because that’s the only day we could get the centre. Besides, if it turns out to be what we all hope it will, it will give us two days to recuperate. How about it Brothers! Get your tickets. They’ll be on sale soon and, if you’re lucky, your picture might show up in the Journal. 

Peter Kappel, P.S. 
